CITY OF PAPILLITON

James E. Blinn, Mayor

122 East Third Streer
Papillion, Nebraska 6H046
Phone 402.827-1111

Fax 402-339-0670

January 6, 2009

Mr. John Winkler
Papio-Missouri River NRD
8901 South 154" Street
Omaha, NE 68138

RE: WP-RBS Design Scope of Work

Dear John,

The City of Papillion recognizes the value of WP-RB5 for stormwater management,
addressing both quality and quantity, along the West Papillion Creek corridor and we
support the Papio-Missouri River NRI)’s decision to move forward with design. We
understand that a land use planning component is required for the design of WP-RBS5 and
we look forward to participating in that process.

Because the design of WP-RBS is intrinsically linked with the future construction of WP-
RB6 and WP-RB?7, it is our belief that the land use planning for these three reservoirs
should happen simultaneously. The City of Papillion is willing to assist financially with
the land use planning component to an amount up to $19,990 for the geographic area
bounded by Giles Road, 96™ Street, Schram Road, and 132" Street, which is the study
area defined in the proposed scope of work.

Again, we look forward to working with the Papio-Missouri River NRD on this important
project.

With warm regards,
o

James E. Blinn
Mayor

CC: Papio-Missouri River NRD Board




